
 

 

October 4th – 10th is Fire Prevention Week  

 

For the 2020 edition of Fire Prevention Week, the Maritime Community is pleased to 

provide you with a self-inspection form for your dwelling.   Considering the health and 

sanitary guidelines currently in effect, the Public Security Service will not visit people’s 

homes this year nor will they have an information booth in public areas. Following the self-

inspection, if you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Nathalie Arseneau, fire 

prevention agent, at 418 986-3100, extension 189. 

 

Fire prevention self-inspection 

Smoke alarm 

1) Do you have a smoke alarm on each floor of your apartment or house? 

Yes  

No  

2) Your smoke alarms, are they all working? 

Yes  

No  

3) Your smoke alarms, have they been in use for less than 10 years? 

Yes  

No  

4) The children in your dwelling, are they aware of the evacuation procedures when the 

smoke alarm goes off? 

Yes  

No  

Does not apply  
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5) Do all members of your dwelling know the outside meeting point if the smoke alarm 

goes off? 

Yes  

No  

Propane 

1) Is your propane tank stored outside of your home, garage and/or shed? 

Yes  

No  

Safety tips 

Replace the battery in your smoke alarm twice a year and gently vacuum the outside 

casing; do not use rechargeable batteries in your smoke alarm. If you have a wood, gas 

or other appliance, a carbon monoxide detector is  mandatory in your residence. 

 


